
 

 

In-Kind and Sponsorship Funding 
Blackall-Tambo Regional Council is providing an 
opportunity for organisations to apply for In-Kind 
Support for the 2024/2025 financial year.  

This opportunity is only open to organisations in the 
Blackall-Tambo Region and applies only to the 
2024/2025 financial year. All approvals will be made 
within the annual budgeted limits; applications received 
after the due date will not be considered as the budget 
process will have been finalised.  

Applications must be submitted annually and do not 
carry forward to the next year. Application forms are 
available on Council’s website or from Council’s 
administration offices. 

Applications close 4:00pm, Wednesday 15 May 2024. 

All applications MUST be emailed to admin@btrc.qld.gov.au 
 

Should you require any other details or assistance   
please   do   not   hesitate   to contact Chloe Barnfield on 
4621 6600 or by emailing chloeb@btrc.qld.gov.au 

 
DA Howard 
Chief Executive Officer 
Phone (07) 4621 6600 
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